
Dear Families 

You are warmly invited 

to join us a for a workshop 

Understanding Overwhelm, Meltdown 

and Shutdown delivered by 

 Daisy Chain 
 

Wednesday 20th November 

8.45 coffee and pastries 

9.15 am –11am Workshop 
 

Daisy Chain is an award winning  

charity supporting autistic and  

neurodivergent children, young people, 

adults and families. 

Please join us in the school portacabin. 

Email diana.west@archibaldfirstschool.co.uk  

to confirm your attendance. 

***Families and School Together***  


